
WE’RE HAVING A GARDEN PARTY

NWHP Membership – Thank You Luncheon

WHEN: Saturday, August 21, 2021

WHERE: 995 Pineridge Drive,
Reno NV 89509

TIME: 11:00 – 12:30

Join us for a relaxing Garden luncheon.
We are happy to have in-person
programs back in our schedule. This
luncheon is our way of thanking our loyal
members who supported us this past
Covid year as well as welcoming folks
that are interested in learning about and
joining our organization.

We’ll talk about the importance of NWHP
in recording women’s roles in our state’s

history, as well as planned and future programs for 2021 and 2022. We'll inform you of
the many volunteer ways you can contribute to our organization.

Mostly, we just plan to have a relaxing get-together over salads and sandwiches. And
we hope you will bring a friend or two with you.


